
 

 

 
 

 

 

Dear Classmates, 

 

As we prepare for the upcoming 50th reunion, we have attempted to contact each of you by e-mail (our preference) or by 
US Mail.  We have been largely successful, but we are aware that some of our classmates have not been reached.  If we 
sent an e-mail, and the message has not bounced back, then we are assuming that the message has been received.  If 
we have been sending via US Mail and it has not been returned undeliverable, then we are assuming that the mailing has 
been received. 

 

Nonetheless, we are aware that some people are not getting the word.  The following is a list of people for whom we 
simply have no contact information that is valid.  We are certain they are not being reached. 

 

 

Joel L. Brenneman 
Marcia Connelly Shaw 

Janice C. Douglas Fox 

Thomas A. Flinchbaugh 

George W. Geesey 
Eugene H. Haas 

Larry Alan Hamberger 

Terry Lee Keesey 

David M. Kohler 

Cheryl Krout 

David B. Mayer 

Susan Jane Orwig Jacobs 

Ronald Eugene Shearer 

Michael D. Smith 

June R. Wagner 

 
 

Can you help us?  Do you have contact information?  Could you have the missing classmate contact us?  Additionally, do 
you know other classmates who are being missed in the mailings?  Let us know, please.  Contact information is shown 
below. 

 
Dallastown Class of 1967     dahsclassof67@gmail.com  
P. O. Box 92  

Dallastown, PA 17313 

 

Thank you for your help. 

 

Your Reunion Committee 


